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 MEDIA RELEASE

April 14, 2016
Police Officer Receives Honor From 

Veterans of Foreign Wars 
The Punta Gorda Police Department is proud to announce Master Police Officer Shane Chodakowsky has been selected as the 2015-2016 Veterans of Foreign Wars Officer of the Year. Officer Shane Chodakowsky was chosen for demonstrating outstanding performance and dedication in the performance of his duties.     
Officer Chodakowsky is a quiet and humble officer who displays resiliency and a positive attitude.  Shane is currently assigned to the Uniform Patrol Section and has served since his appointment as a member of “Echo” squad.  
Officer Chodakowsky has demonstrated a consistent commitment to excellence through customer service over the course of this year.  This fact has been supported by numerous positive comments and letters.  Shane is a dedicated professional who cares about the public he serves.  
Officer Chodakowsky is a hard worker who leads by example as well as being very thorough and concise with his work product. Shane is a productive and diversified officer that displays a desire to learn more.   
Officer Chodakowsky is a member of the invaluable Field Training Officer (FTO) Team, and this year Shane was appointed to lead the departments Bike Team.  Officer Chodakowsky has served on the Charlotte County Sheriff’s Office Special Weapons and Tactics (SWAT) Team for several years and represents the Punta Gorda Police Department well.   
The Veterans of Foreign Wars made a donation on behalf of Officer Chodakowsky to the charity of his choice. Shane chose the Cystinosis Research Foundation in honor of his nephew, Chase Chodakowsky.
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